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Thank you to everyone 
who has borne  with us 

during the snowy weather 
and managed to get into 
school on Tuesday. The 

children had great fun in 
the snow that covered the 

field. Hopefully it’s the 

last of the bad weather!  

On Friday we were visited 
by the NSPCC who did two 
assemblies and workshops 

with KS1 and KS2. 
They talked with the 
children about the 
ways in which they 
can keep themselves 
safe, with the mes-
sage ‘Speak out. 
Stay safe.’ 

Unfortunately Ori-
enteering for year 
3,4 and 5 was can-
celled due to the 

weather. It has been 
re-arranged for the 

23rd May. 

Thank you for 
the donations 
for Sports Re-
lief. There will 
be pictures in 
next week’s 
newsletter. 

Year 6 Parents’ 
SATs meeting has 
been arranged for 
Monday 16th April 

at 4.00pm. 

BEST ATTENDANCE CLASS for week beginning 12/3 is: Class 4 

Golden Time 28/3 

Easter Service 29/3 

Easter Holidays 30/3—
13/4 

School re opens for 
Summer Term 

16/4 

Year 6 Parents’Sats 
meeting 

16/4 

FOTSMS AGM 23/4 

* Details to follow  

FOTSMS AGM 

FOTSMS’ AGM will be held at 7:30 on 23rd 
April at the Kings Arms.  FOTSMS are looking 
for a  new chair and the support of as many 
parents as possible. If you think you can help 
support  our school even more in giving our 
children those extra opportunities, please 
come along. 

Easter Service 

We will be holding 
our Easter Ser-

vice in the Meth-
odist Church on 
Thursday 29th 

March starting at 
2pm; you are all 
welcome to come 
along and to take 

your children 
home once it has 

finished. 


